
 TO:  PARENTS OF ESOL STUDENTS 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE: 

TITLE III ANNUAL MEETING 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER  6  
FROM 5 P.M A 7 P.M. 

 
IN THE SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

 

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR ENTRANCE 

TICKET IN THE FRONT OFFICE. 

 
ENTRANCE TICKET REQUIRED  ON EVENT DAY 

DUE TO FIRE  SAFETY CODE 


